
To: Gillian Tanfield 

 

Re: FW: Water non household retail market opening: Formal consultation on changes to 

water company licences for market readiness and in area trading ban 

 

Gillian 

 

We have spoken to Jim Griffiths and understand he is comfortable with the following 

response that: 

 

        "on behalf of Veolia Water Projects Limited we consent to the removal of the in area 

trading ban". 

 

Please let me know if you require anything further. 

 

Kind regards 

Elaine Aitken 

 

Elaine Aitken 
Company Secretary - Veolia Water Projects Limited 
United Kingdom 
 
t: +44 (0)20 3567 6613 

210 Pentonville Road, London N1 9JY 

www.veolia.co.uk 
 

http://www.veolia.co.uk/

